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The Governor of Arunachal Pradesh Lt. General Nirbhay Sharma (Retd) 

has conveyed warm greetings and good wishes to people of the State on the 

auspicious occasion of Buddha Purnima. He expressed hope that the 

occasion will promote Lord Buddha’s messages of universal peace, harmony 

and brotherhood. 

       May the sacred occasion inspire us to follow the path of truth, non-

violence and compassion, the Governor wished in his message.  
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